REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
F.NO.14014/08/2013 — LOGISTICS
[PRINTING OF AADHAAR DOCUMENTS — CORRIGENDUM]

Reference is invited to the Request for Proposal (RFP) for “Printing of Aadhaar
Documents” published in the print media on 17.01.2013.

The last date for the RFP responses may be read as 26.02.2013 instead of 30.01.2013.
Due to administrative reasons, the date and time of Pre-Bid Conference is changed to 22.01.2013

at 11.30 hrs in place of 21.01.2013.

Assistant Director General (Logistics)



